
A meeting was held on 08.07.2025 in the Principal's Office at 11:00 am to discuss the Mobility

Plans of the students under the ERASMUS+ Fellowship program from SRCASW to Silesian

University in Opava, (Czech Republic).

The following members were present:

• Prof. (Dr.) Payal Mago — Principal

• Prof. (Dr.) Projes Roy — Coordinator (Project with SU)

• Prof. (Dr.) Deepali Bajaj — TIC, Computer Science Department

A. Prof. (Dr.) Projes Roy apprised other members about the Erasmus+ Mobility program for

students. He also provided a brief about the tentative timeline for this program.

B. The following points were discussed:

1. Two 7th-semester Computer Science students may be selected for the prestigious
ERASMUS+ Fellowship program.

2. The Computer Science Department must carry out an extensive, fair and multi-level
selection process for students. A department-level meeting may be held to finalize the
selection criteria.

3. Based on the criteria, 5 students would be selected, and this selection process should
be completed by 25th July 2025.

4. In the final step, Silesian University will have an online interaction/interview to finalize
two students for the ERASMUS+ Fellowship program. The tentative date for this
interaction would be 28th July 2025.

5. The Selection Process should be completed by 31st July 2025.
6. The Selection Protocol announcement should be visibly displayed on the board and

the college website (www.rajgurucollege.com/ERASMUS.aspx).

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair.






